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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 1
HEADC._.-RTERS, 3D INFANTRY DIVISION (MECHANIZED): _ FORT STEWART
DIRECTORATE OF PUBLIC WORKS
1550 FRANK COCHRAN DRIVE
FORT STEWART, GEORGIA 31314-4927

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF } o f«_il ;:_

Office of the Directorate CERTIFIED MAIL

Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Mr. William Logan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Logan:

Fort Stewart is pleased to receive the Georgia Environmental
Protection Division’s (GA EPD’s) correspondence dated March 15,
2001 approving the “No Further Action” status for former
underground storage tanks (USTs) 236 and 237, Facility
Identification Number 9-089062*1, Fort Stewart, Georgia.

Although not specifically requested by this correspondence,
Fort Stewart has properly abandoned the five monitoring wells
(i.e., MW55-09 through MW55-13) located at the UST 236 site.
Fieldwork was completed the week of April 2, 2001, and all
completion requirements have been met. The following certification
is provided for your use and information:

I hereby certify that the following reports and addenda regarding the
former USTs 236 and 237, Facility Identification Number 9-089062*1,
including any and all amendments thereto, have been implemented in
accordance with the schedules, specifications, sampling programs, and
conditions contained therein, and that the plan’s stated objectives

have been met.

e May 1997 Corrective Action Plan (CAP)-Part A. GA EPD, USTMP
provided review comments in correspondence dated July 30, 1997. The
subsequent Addendum#l submittal and revised site ranking was
approved by GA EPD USTMP, in correspondence dated October 25, 1999,

e July 2000 CAP-Part A Addendum #2. Approved by GA EPD, USTMP, in
correspondence dated March 15, 2001.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact
Ms. Melanie Little or Ms. Tressa Rutland, Directorate of Public
Works, Environmental Branch, at (405) 364-846l1 or (912) 767-7%919,

respectively.

Sincerely,

Gregory V. Staé?g}
Colonel, U.S. Army

Director, Public Works
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